
 

 

CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058  
 
 

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  August 4, 2020 
 
TOPIC:  Street Line Painting Postponed 

 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, the City of The Dalles Public Works 
Department must postpone painting the center and side lines on all streets throughout 
the community. This work has been rescheduled for mid-August. A press release will 
notify the traveling public when this work will resume. 
 
Learn more about the 2020 The Dalles Pavement Preservation Program at 
thedalles.org/transportation. If you have questions, please contact the Public Works 
Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
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